
 NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

EXTENSION OF BRIDGE CLOSURE  
 

COMPASS BRIDGE,  PORT OF CARDIFF 
 
 

DUE TO UNFORSEEN CIRCUMSTANCES, 
COMPASS BRIDGE WILL REMAIN CLOSED TO 

ROAD TRAFFIC UNTIL:  
FRIDAY 22ND FEBRUARY 2019  

 
 

APOLOGIES IN ADVANCE FOR THE 
INCONVENIENCE. 

  
DANIEL DAVIES  8TH FEBRUARY 2019  


